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MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Sccretary
FROM: William H. Cole, President an%/
DATE: February 2, 2015

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 15-0468
Zoning  Conditional Use Restaurant: Drive-in — 5960-5980 Belair Road

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed City Council Bill 15-0468. The
bill is for the purposc of permitting, subject to certain conditions, the establishment.
maintenance, and operation of a restaurant: drive-in on the property known as 5960-5980 Belair
Road. The current zoning is B-3-1.

The proposed conditional use will accommodate a drive-in restaurant that has received support
{rom both the community and the Department of Planning. The BDC respectfully requests that
favorable consideration is given by the City Council for Bill No. 15-0468.

cc: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson
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